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Earlier this year, the state distributed more than $30 million 
to immediately infuse our behavioral health system with 

desperately needed funds: 

70 Organizations were funded with grants/amended contracts;

26 Counties received funding, including 15 Rural, 5 Southern, 4 Central, 4 Eastern, 5 
Metro, and 3 Coastal communities;

33 Service providers have been able to expand access to treatment services for 
indigent/uninsured individuals;

52 Organizations have hired peer support specialists;

32 Service providers have added more recovery, supportive and transitional 
housing; and

30 Organizations increased the amount of harm reduction services they can provide.













What’s Next?

 The Oregon Health Authority has posted their Request for Grant 
Proposals for the next round of Measure 110 grants!

These grants will focus on creating the Behavioral Health Resource Networks (BHRNs) in 
every Oregon county. 

BHRNs will provide:

● Behavioral health treatment that is evidence-based, trauma-informed, culturally 
specific, linguistically accessible, and patient-centered;

● Peer support and recovery services designed to help people continue to address 
their substance use;

● Housing (transitional and supportive) for people who use substances; and

● Harm reduction interventions including but not limited to overdose prevention and 
access to naloxone and hydrochloride, along with drug education and outreach.
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